Hargrave, Julie

I R N
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Steven Urkowitz <surkowitz@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 8:50 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Please vote down the project for a major development on the Lewis Road area of East
Quogue. That fragile ecological area cannot survive large scale developement that is
being proposed. The consequences for the sole-source watershed, for wildlife, and for the
continuing economic vitality of the area wil be devastating.

| am a long term resident of East Quogue. This is not rugged granite and deep-soil prairie
-- it's Pine Barrens. Delicate. Pretty unique. Fragile. Despoil it and the whole South
Shore crumbles.

The Southampton Water Protection Alliance has been fighting a massive development project
proposed for the East Quogue Pine Barrens, for over nine years. Our coalition of environmental and
civic groups are working to fight the development of a project that contains 130 mansions, a
professional 18-hole golf course, a clubhouse, pools, tennis courts, baseball fields, ponds, a sewage
treatment plant, underground parking, storage tanks for fuel and more.

This project will greatly increase nitrogen and pesticide poliution into our groundwater and
surface waters. This project fragments open space and destroys Pine Barrens habitat. This
project has now expanded into the Critical Resource Area of the Pine Barrens, an area deemed
essential to protect the habitat for the rare and threatened Coastal Buckmoth. Golf holes and a
massive sewage treatment plant will be placed behind nearby homes. The development site will be
seen from roadways, from local trails, and from neighbors. It is not consistent with development within
the area. The applicant is proposing a country club in the middle of an area that is intended to
serve as an important recharge and protection area for our drinking water aquifers.



The short-term profit goes to the developers, the long term costs will be borne by everyone
else. That's kleptocracy.

Sincerely,

Professor Steven Urkowitz
4 Weesuck Avenue
East Quogue, NY 11942




Hargrave, Julie
__________ _____ _____ - ]

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Geri OBLER <oblerart@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:05 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>
Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

We don’t need this project. Vote NO
Arnie & Geri Obler
40 Peacock Path, Quogue

Sent from my iPad



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYl

John P.

From: Ray Dash <dashsr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:17 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>
Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Please do not allow the overdevelopment of out area. Protect our water by not allowing another golf course in an area
here golf curses
are everywhere. Let's not let the almighty dollar destroy a livable area. Please act responsibly.

Hampton Bays



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: CHARLES HAMILTON <czhamilton@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:45 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone
Zoe-Ann



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: John Rooney <jpr3261761@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:50 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

The Lewis Road PRD project is totally wrong in this water recharge area for Long Island’s sole source aquifer. Our future
depends on total protection of the LI Pine Barrens. Reject this fiasco for the short term pleasure of a wealthy few. It
makes no sense at all.

John and Dorothy Rooney, Southold, Long Island NY.



Hargrave, Julie

B R
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Discovery Land Company Development

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Michael Confort <michael.confort@dfinsolutions.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:23 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Discovery Land Company Development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

To The Pine Barrens Commission

I was encouraged to learn there will be another vote January 20 on the Discovery Land Project. | am a 25 year property
owner in Quogue and

have, and will support this development going forward. The “haters” of this project have presented old, tired and
baseless objections in the

past. It is time to move this forward. For years this land has existed with no fundamental environment or economic
benefit to the surrounding

Communities. Discovery will develop a community of high end homes with extraordinary contributions to our entire
area. Local business'’s,

Restaurants and shops will see more activity in the Fall, winter and spring seasons which will enable them to survive
better from the always

Busy summer to summer season. The property taxes assigned to these homes will be a tremendous contribution to all
the local budgets improving

Schools, infrastructure and community services. Tax revenue that does NOT exist today. In addition, the “Discovery
Community” will create

Hundreds of new jobs in the property maintenance, service and community support sectors. | know Discovery has
worked for months with the Southampton Town Planner to accommodate all the Environmental commitments
necessary to move forward.

Fellow community residents, it is time to move forward with this project. | hope you, as so many of your constituents do,
will support this

project through the vote on January 20.

Thank you all for your service and hope all have a Happy, Healthy and Safe holiday season

Michael Confort
Quogue, NY



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Joyce Doyle <jdoyle8 @earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:33 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote no on the Lewis Rd PRD. A project of this size does not belong in our community and poses a substantial
long-term danger to our ground water.

Joyce Doyle
East Quogue



Hargrave, Julie

I I M R
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: edicapua@aol.com <edicapua@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:47 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Please protect the Pine Barrens and fresh water supply.
Thank you

Edmund DiCapua



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:09 AM

To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: New York State Pine Barrens Commission - Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Denice Given <DeniceGiven@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:03 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: New York State Pine Barrens Commission - Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear New York State Pine Barrens Commission,
Please Vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD.

| don't understand why as humans we don't understand that this is where our clean water comes
from. Why do we always have a disaster before we do anything about it or before it's too late.

As Dick Amper pointed out "This project will greatly increase nitrogen and pesticide pollution into
our groundwater and surface waters. This project fragments open space and destroys Pine
Barrens habitat. This project has now expanded into the Critical Resource Area of the Pine Barrens,
an area deemed essential to protect the habitat for the rare and threatened Coastal Buckmoth".

"Golf holes and a massive sewage treatment plant will be placed behind nearby homes. The
development site will be seen from roadways, from local trails, and from neighbors. It is not consistent
with development within the area. The applicant is proposing a country club in the middle of an
area that is intended to serve as an important recharge and protection area for our drinking
water aquifers".

| care about our Pine Barrens. A project of this scope and magnitude absolutely does not belong in
our precious Pine Barrens.

There's a reason why this is the largest project to ever come before this Commission, it's
because they're asking for too much in an environmentally-sensitive area!

Our local environment cannot handile the stress that this project will impose.



PLEASE VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD.
Thank You for your time.
Sincerely,

Denice Given

www.DeniceGiven.com

The Power & Magic of Live Entertainment (631) 331-9840



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Renee Girardi <reneegirardi@optonline.net>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:06 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote no....thank you

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:32 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Jacqueline Sirignano <jsirignano@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 12:23 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To New York State Pine Barrens Commission:

We deeply care about our Pine Barrens. The project of this scope and magnitude absolutely does not belong in our
precious Pine Barrens.

Please vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD.
Our local environment cannot handle the stress that this project will impose.
Sincerely,

Mark and Jacqueline Murphy
Hampton Bays, NY



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: JoAnn Abair <lovegardeningsc@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 2:35 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

WHAT ARE YOU PEOPLE DOING?

| was born in Southampton NY, our family still has Grand dads house in East Quogue that we still use every summer for a
few months. Are any of you local to the area, or just suits wanting to make money>

VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD.

JoAnn Abair
lovegardeningsc @aol.com




Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYl

John P.

From: Justine Diianni <jjustdii@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 6:09 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote no on this development which jeopardizes the pine barrens habitat.
Justine Diianni

9 Atlantic Ave.

Hampton Bays, NY

11946

Sent from my iPhone



From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: aml1225 <aml1225@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 6:52 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Vote no on Lewis Rd. East Quogue project. Our health is at risk. We need to keep our water clean

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: tommymoe93 <tommymoe93@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 6:56 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

As a homeowner in East Quogue, | see virtually zero benefit to the proposed development......please vote NO on this ill
conceived project.

Thank you,

Thomas J Mansfield

4 Elm Ave

EQ NY 11942

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Diane Holer-Hayes <holerhayes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 7:27 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Esteemed Pine Barren Commission Members,

My family has lived on the East End in East Quogue for more than 30 years. We were drawn here
by the rural nature of the area as well as the pristine open land, water, and beaches. We feel
strongly that protecting and preserving our environment is critical for the future for our
children. This project will greatly increase nitrogen and pesticide pollution into our
groundwater and surface waters. This project fragments open space and destroys
Pine Barrens habitat. This project has now expanded into the Critical Resource Area of
the Pine Barrens, an area deemed essential to protect the habitat for the rare and
threatened Coastal Buckmoth. Golf holes and a massive sewage treatment plant will be
placed behind nearby homes. The development site will be seen from roadways, from
local trails, and from neighbors. It is not consistent with development within the area.

VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD.

Thank you,

Diane Holer-Hayes



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: kevin oldham <koldham61@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 8:09 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good morning,

This project will greatly increase nitrogen and pesticide pollution into groundwater and surface
waters.

Continuing to needlessly build, over the sole source of drinking water for Suffolk County residents, is
a foolish effort, at best.

As a former life time resident of Shirley, N.Y., and with most of my family still living there, I'm asking
you to please vote no on this new development.

Thank you,

Kevin Oldham
East Jewett, NY

ECT T



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Mevivod <mevivod@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 8:10 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD once and for all! This is our only chance to save our Pine Barrens! We won’t be
able to get them back! Think of the future.

Thank you,

Michele Murray, East Quogue resident since 1976 Sent from my iPad



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Business <ejulianmurray@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 8:47 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Unequivocally NO! to the Lewis Road Project

E. Julian Murray
46 Baycrest Ave
East Quogue, NY 11942



Hargrave, Julie

. I
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie
FYI
John P.

From: Vincent Scandole <vscandole@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 8:59 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Vote No No No, on Lewis Road.

Vincent Scandole
516 650-1076



Hargrave, Julie

R R I
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Rhonda Brown <rhonjohn1723@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:00 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please see it in your heart to vote NO on the Lewis Road project. We love the pine barrens just as they are and would
hate to see them built upon. Let alone risk the chance of interfering with our aquifer. Thank you for considering this
matter.

The Brown’s

Hampton Bays, NY

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

I R
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: tom byrnes <tbyrnes46@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:21 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Vote no !

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Debbie Difran <debradifrancesco@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:26 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

so lets destroy the one resource that all come to LI and make this place special...the water. Without clean drinking
walker and never mind for recreation we loose what people come for, then in the long run we become a toxic waste
land- don’t go in the water which as of now we have problems with in our bays. Really big money for a few and
devaluation of land and home prices for the rest of us down the road. VOTE NO!



From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: karololson <karololson@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:52 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Pine Barrons Commission:

The request of Discovery Land is completely out of character with the whole idea of the Pine Barrens. Their idea of
developing this area of East Quogue with a golf course is absolutely WRONG!

We need to protect the aquifer. We as residents of East Quogue have to insure that the water supply is not
contaminated by this project or any other project.

PLEASE PLEASE VOTE NO!

KAROL and HAROLD OLSON

28 Marlin Road

East Quogue NY 11942

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



Hargrave, Julie

E—— I
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Judith Melinger <jmelinger@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:53 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

| care about our Pine Barrens. A project of this scope and magnitude absolutely does not belong in our precious Pine Barrens.
PLEASE VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD.

Judith Melinger



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Lewis Rd. PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Matthew Liguori <mattliguori218@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:55 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Lewis Rd. PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Pine Barrens Commission,

As a resident of Westhampton Beach, | support the Lewis Road PRD — Discovery has responded to all requests from the
CPBC and the project meets all of the guidelines and requirements. There is no reason for this to be held up any longer.

I had the opportunity to assist with the project management during the construction of the Dune Deck project back in
2015/16 and it was clear that Discovery spared no expense in making sure the natural environment was properly
protected and maintained. They will do the same with the land in East Quogue. We have to protect our local economy,
in addition to our environment — with Discovery we can do both. Best of both worlds.

| urge you to approve!

Matt Liguori



Hargrave, Julie

____ ]
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Lee Wadelton <lwadelton@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:09 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

There should be no new building in the Pine Barrens, please do not increase population, traffic, septic systems by
approving this project.

signed: registered voter, Quogue, NY

Lee M Wadelton

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:36 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Lee Wadelton <lwadelton@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:12 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

There is a hacker rejecting my email asking you to no approve Lewis Rd project

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:36 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: marie jacobs <majmgardener@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:25 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

As a person who knows our water quality is already challenged,
I'm asking the commission to prohibit the Lewis Road project
from going forward.

Thank you

Marie Jacobs



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:36 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: john klonowski <redcreek725@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:27 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

We are writing to ask the Commission to Vote No on the Lewis Road East Quogue PDF. A project of this scope and magnitude absolutely does not
belong in our precious Pine Barrens. Please VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD.

Thank You,

Emelia and John Klonowski
175 Red Creek Road
Hamptom Bays NY



Hargrave, Julie

R R |
From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Lewis Road Development

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: john.buck@hinckelectric.com <john.buck@hinckelectric.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:37 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Lewis Road Development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Hello,

Please reject the Lewis Rd development in the Pine Barrens this would be a huge mistake. Overdevelopment is already
destroying the beauty of Long Island everywhere and our bays and coastal waters being destroyed by Nitrogen pollution,
and this project will only make things worse. Please doi your job and stop this project!!!!

John G. Buck

12 Dover Ct

Bay Shore, NY 11706
(631)383-6569



Hargrave, Julie —

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: HORSE RESCUE <petcarepro@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:44 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

To: The Pine Barrens Commission

From Pam Chandler

Saturday December 12, 2020

My grandparents and my mom ( Carters) were born in East Quogue where | have enjoyed and continue to spend
summer vacations. | implore you to vote NO on the development Lewis Road PRD.

Do not take the quaint out of our East Quogue. Do not vote to destroy the heart of the hamlet's sensitive habitats with
massive commercial projects.

VOTE NO!

Thank you for your consideration,

Pam Chandler

Pam Chandler 704-779-8208
6038 Rose Valley Drive
Charlotte, North Carolina 28210



Hargrave, Julie

L N
From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie

FYi

John P.

From: Claire Goad <cagoad@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:03 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Hi

I am writing to ask you to protect the Pine Barrens on Long Island - it is an urgent request - please vote NO on the Lewis
PRD. It is important to protect it as the Pine Barrens helps fight climate warming. The proposed development would result
in pollution. We also must consider the animals and birds that live there - it is so important that we save the important
lands including the Pine Barrens. | live across the street from Wertheim National Wildlife Refuge and have been very
active in the Friends of Wertheim National Wildlife Refuge - | was president for many years. And during this time there
were more land acquisitions to the refuge system on Long Island. It may sound "silly" - but if we don't stop big
developments like this we will turn Long Island into a place that we wouldn't want to live in. We need to save this land and

work to save other parcels of land before before it's too late.

Sincerely
Claire Goad



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Rachel Urkowitz <studio@rachelurkowitz.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:07 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Fwd: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Please vote down the project for a major development on the Lewis Road area of East Quogue. That fragile ecological
area cannot survive large scale developement that is being proposed. The consequences for the sole-source watershed, for
wildlife, and for the continuing economic vitality of the area wil be devastating.

I am a long term resident of East Quogue. This is not rugged granite and deep-soil prairie -- it's Pine Barrens. Delicate. Pretty
unique. Fragile. Despoil it and the whole South Shore crumbles.

The Southampton Water Protection Alliance has been fighting a massive development project proposed for the East Quogue
Pine Barrens, for over nine years. Our coalition of environmental and civic groups are working to fight the development of a
project that contains 130 mansions, a professional 18-hole golf course, a clubhouse, pools, tennis courts, baseball fields,
ponds, a sewage treatment plant, underground parking, storage tanks for fuel and more.

This project will greatly increase nitrogen and pesticide pollution into our groundwater and surface waters. This project
fragments open space and destroys Pine Barrens habitat. This project has now expanded into the Critical Resource Area of
the Pine Barrens, an area deemed essential to protect the habitat for the rare and threatened Coastal Buckmoth. Golf holes
and a massive sewage treatment plant will be placed behind nearby homes. The development site will be seen from
roadways, from local trails, and from neighbors. It is not consistent with development within the area. The applicant is
proposing a country club in the middle of an area that is intended to serve as an important recharge and protection area for
our drinking water aquifers. i

The short-term profit goes to the developers, the long term costs will be borne by everyone else. That's kleptocracy. As
committed citizens we expect our elected officials to vote for the safety and security of an irreplaceable resource that we
all share.

Sincerely,



Rachel Urkowitz
4 Weesuck Avenue
East Quogue, NY 11942



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Miss Ann Marie Leto <aml1225@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:09 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Please do not mess with our water supply. | say NO to Lewis Rd project. We need water.



Hargrave, Julie

(I R ]
From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Jim Patton <jcp9sail@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:14 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I am against the Lewis Road PRD. It is bad for our environment.
Jim Patton Hampton Bays NY

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



Hargrave, Julie

e I
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: The Pine Barrens Commission
Dear Julie
FYi
John P.

From: Judith McDermott <judithmcd43@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:28 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: The Pine Barrens Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please Note:

Discovery has bettered the project by working with the Southampton Town Planner to accommodate all the
Environmental commitments over the past several months...plus the property is and was Zoned for Development years
and years ago. Denying a Land Owner to Build as it’s Zoned is going down a bad road...

Please be positive in your vote for this project..

Sincerely, Judith McDermott Quogue, New York



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Discovery Project

Dear Julie

FYl

John P.

From: Melissa Bateman <rydersf@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:30 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Discovery Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Commission,

I have written before, and am confused as to why this is an ongoing discussion.

The property is zoned for development---was zoned that way years ago. The Discovery project is perfect for
this development: they have worked diligently and faithfully with the Southampton Town Planner to

accommodate all of the requirements regarding environmental concerns.

The project will create jobs, tax revenue, and increase property---ALL POSITIVES FOR THE AREA. Furthermore,
the Discovery Group will clean up a trash heap, and keep it from further declining.

Please APPROVE.

Melissa Bateman
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978



Hargrave, Julie . -

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: jojack3019@aol.com <jojack3019@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:40 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Its simple,

| have been a resident of Quogue for 30 years. The entire area has been over built and overcrowded. The beauty of
what was once a pristine and open enclave has been destroyed.

Enough is enough. The Lewis Road Project would destroy what little is left of the beauty of this place.
Vote no for the project.

Jay E. weissbluth, M.D. Quogue



Hargrave, Julie

L I N
From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM

To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Karen Smith <kasm525@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:51 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear New York State Pine Barrens Commission; Please vote no on the Lewis Road PRD. A project this large and extreme
does not belong in our precious pine barrens. We must think about our children and their children’s future. | have
been against this project from the beginning. Please help our future by voting no. | have been a resident of the east end
my whole life and we need to protect it. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely;
Karen Smith

6 Acorn Path
East Quogue, NY. 11942



Hargrave, Julie

. L __________________________________________________ I
From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM

To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Richard Kane <1rkane@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:52 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

The Lewis Road PRD project will endanger our drinking water and natural environment. Vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD.
Thank you

Sent from my iPad



Hargrav , Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Diana & Stephen Lankler <lankler@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 12:26 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commission,
Please vote NO on the Lewis Rd PRD once and for all. My favorite part of long Island is leaving Nassau County and
coming into the Pine Barren Region. Its a breath of immediate relaxation, destress, and visual pleasure. Please do your

part in protecting this piece of nature. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Diana Lankler

14 East Point Lane
Hampton Bays, NY



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Glorian Berk <glorianberk@aim.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 12:39 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

I strongly urge the Commission to vote no on the Lewis Road project. The environmental impact of this project will be
detrimental to the area. The Pine Barrens needs to be protected to ensure that both our drinking and surface waters are

safe.

Glorian Berk
Southampton NY

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Henry Glynn <brontrex@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 12:46 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please save our pine barrens and vote no on Lewis Rd PRD.
Henry Glynn

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:39 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Susan Clarke <quogueskc@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 1:06 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote no. pine barrens are too important. Susan Clarke



Hargrave, Julie

__
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie
FYI
John P.

From: Emily Mockler <emilymockler@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 1:18 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote down the project and protect the Pine Barrens

Emily Mockler
Hampton Bays



Hargrave, Julie
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From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: VOTE NO on the LEWIS ROAD PRD
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: carynnewman@aol.com <carynnewman@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 3:11 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: VOTE NO on the LEWIS ROAD PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

| care about our Pine Barrens. A project of this scope and magnitude absolutely does not belong in
our precious Pine Barrens. Please VOTE NO on the Lewis Road PRD. It is asking for too much in an

environmentally-sensitive area! Our local environment cannot handle the stress that this project will
impose.

Thank you,
Caryn Newman



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: stephanie bail <soundobserver@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 3:13 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To Pine Barrens Commission,

I am writing to register my opposition to the proposed Lewis Road PRD. It is the wrong project to be placed in the Pine
Barrens. It makes no sense to approve of a project that will contribute to the pollution of surface water and ground
water. This project does not belong in the Critical Resource area of the Pine Barrens.

| urge you to vote NO on this project.
Sid Bail

President
Wading River Civic Association



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Muriel Casper <artlife3@optonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 3:30 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| vote NO on Lewis Road PRD- Muriel Casper



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Ljactl <ljactl@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 3:51 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

| vote no! Thank you.

Sent from the all new Aol app for iOS




Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Brian Withers <brianwith@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 4:28 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear New York State Official:

Please vote no on the Lewis Road PRD. Long Island had limited resources, and it is a shame to ruin what is left by adding
more nitrogen, etc. to our region.

Thank you,

Brian Withers



Hargrave, Julie

From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

PB Info

Monday, December 14, 2020 10:41 AM
Hargrave, Julie

FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

From: Mary Beth Moore <marybethmooresc@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 4:56 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear legislators,

Please vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD. | live here, and | know the
importance of preserving this thriving ecosystem.

| am committed to caring for our environment. | urge you to vote NO to
development in our precious pine barrens region. L. I. is a fragile

ecosystem and needs all the help it can get

Sincerely yours

Sister Mary Beth Moore, SC
31 E Montauk Hwy, Hampton Bays, NY 11946

All the best,
Mary Beth



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: oblerart <oblerart@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 5:28 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Hello,
We have been residents of Wildlife in East Quoque for over thirty years. Please do not move forward on
Lewis Road PRD. Our naturally beautiful area would be overburdened with traffic and water pollution. We don’t want or

need another golf course and the pesticides associated with its maintenance are environmentally toxic.
VOTE NO!

Dr Geri Obler
40 Peacock Path
East Quoque, 11959

Geri Obler Fine Arts
917913 4244



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Joseph Grady <josephgrady416@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 5:33 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Re: lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I am writing this letter to show my support of the application.

I have done quite a bit of work with the dune deck in Westhampton Beach the facility is a great asset to the area
especially for our young teens in the community. Our local people have enjoyed the opportunity to have a great paying
job and working in a beautiful beach enclave.

| aslo believe if the pine barren comission representative were so concerned about the development of this parcel they
might have thought to purchase the property to protect it they have not.

If the new owner would like to develop the property I'm all for it.

My final thought is that | appreciate the idea that if this is a seasonal property that adds to our local tax base with not
having a large impact to our school enrollment and to our resources that leach off or tax base.

Thank you in advance for your consideration

MR.Grady

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:42 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PR

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: TONI LALOMIA <roset42 @aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:28 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PR

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please we need safe water

Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:42 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Lewis Road Proposal, East Quogue, NY
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Pola Rapaport <polarap@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 10:42 PM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Lewis Road Proposal, East Quogue, NY

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Re: The Lewis Road Proposal, East Quogue, NY

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please vote NO on the Pine Barrens PRD (formerly known as "The Hills”).
I care about the Pine Barrens and their environmental soundness.
Thank you.

Sincerely -

Pola Rapaport
polarap @ gmail.com
www.polarapaport.com
www.mariekethefilm.com
212 620-0029




Hargrave, Julie — -

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:08 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Discovery Land East Quogue

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: john campbell <jcollinscampbell3@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:01 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Discovery Land East Quogue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

This email is in support of Discovery Land East Quogue project..my understanding is they have done the necessary
environmental work & will provide jobs + additional taxes for the east end of Long Island.| hope this project gets support
from the committee.

Best,John Campbell Meetinghouse Rd. Quogue,NY Sent from my iPhone



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:32 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Lewis Rd. PRB

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Janet Levinson <JLevinson@mcgowanexcess.com>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:29 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Lewis Rd. PRB

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear PBC Board Members,

Please allow this email to place me on the record as being in total support of the Lewis Rd. PRD application and
ask that you vote in support of the project.

Respectfully,

Lou

Janet Levinson

416 Dune Rd

Westhampton Beach NY 11978

Janet Levinson | Senior Vice President

McGowan Excess & Casualty | jlevinson@mcgowanexcess.com
P: 516.627.0352

www.mcgowanexcess.com | Think McGowan.

Link, Follow, Like and Read Us!
5 ; e
) £l

Please note our new name, address, email and website.

NOTICE: This communication from the McGowan Companies may contain privileged or other confidential information. If
you have received it in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any
attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.



Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in;
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.




Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:43 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: carolehbennett@aol.com <carolehbennett@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:38 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Re: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

NO. Too divisive to the community and only benefits the Discovery Company. Please do not allow
this to happen. The community does not need another golf course, one that is restrictive to only
wealthy people. This is a time for people to get together emotionally and the Lewis Road approval
would only be divisive.

From: PB Info <info @pb.state.ny.us>

To: carolehbennett@aol.com <carolehbennett@aol.com>
Sent: Mon, Dec 14, 2020 10:15 am

Subject: RE: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Thank you for your comments. These will be forwarded to the Commission for its review.

From: carolehbennett@ aol.com <carolehbennett@ aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 5:34 PM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| am asking you to vote NO on the Lewis Road PRD. The proposal only benefits a select few people
and does not preserve the surrounding area. We do not need this invasion. As a year round resident
of Quogue | concerned about the environment and feel this approval would only impinge upon the
area. Approval would create chaos and not be a benefit to the community as much as it would be to
the involved participants who want this to go through strictly for monetary benefits. Our country is



divided enough and approval would only make the community more divided of the haves and have
not's.



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:43 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Discovery East Quogue Project
Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Ambrose Carr <brose3@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 11:40 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Discovery East Quogue Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Pine Barrens Commissions,

Please give Discovery you favorable approval this coming January. This property is legally zoned for development and it
appears that Discovery has met or exceeded every environmental and community demand.

The Discovery model will have a light footprint as far as traffic and people, but a large impact on jobs, and tax revenues.
The number of jobs, and ongoing demand for services will be staggering. East Quogue, where | own a home, will benefit
on many fronts, at the least property values will remain strong and or grow, as the town benefits from Discovery being
completed.

Sincerely,

Ambrose Carr

West End Avenue
East Quogue, NY



Ambrose A. Carr
Cell: 917-494-9005
All Offices: 646-573-4067

Wilmington Office: 302-407-6268
New York City Office: 212-701-2540

Work Email: acarr@ prosperianwealth.com




Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:50 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear Julie

FYI

John P.

From: Optonline <yaccid@optonline.net>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 1:05 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>
Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

We urge you to vote NO on Lewis Road PRD.

This project would have negative consequences for many reasons.

You must consider that good Water quality is necessary for life; naturally habitat must be preserved as well.
VOTE NO

CONCERNED CITIZENS
CAROL ANN &HARRY DENYS

150 Northern Pky
Riverhead,NY

Sent from my iPad



Hargrave, Julie

]
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:51 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD
Dear Julie
FYI
John P.

From: Pnina Michelson <pninamichelson@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 2:23 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Re: The Lewis Road Proposal, East Quogue, NY

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please vote NO on the Pine Barrens PRD (formerly known as "The Hills”).
| care about the Pine Barrens and their environmental soundness.
Thank you.

Sincerely
Pnina Michelson



Hargrave, Julie

From: PB Info

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:51 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie

Subject: FW: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

Dear lulie

FYI

John P.

From: barbaragillen@aol.com <barbaragillen@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 8:13 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Vote NO on Lewis Road PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern,

As a local a resident | am very concerned about the quality of the water. | don't understand how this project got as far as it
did but once it is approved it cant be reversed. We are having issues with our water already. Please vote the plan down as
long as their is doubt about the safety.

Thank you,

Jim and Barbara Gillen

3 Post Crossing

East Quogue NY 11942



Hargrave, Julie

- e
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:51 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Lewis Rd PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: g bay <gbay326@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 9:01 AM
To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>
Subject: Lewis Rd PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Commission Members,

I’'m writing to express my full support for the Lewis Rd. Planned Residential Development and urge you to approve it.

Thank you,
Derrick Grieco

Get Qutlook for iOS



Hargrave, Julie

I E—
From: PB Info
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:51 AM
To: Hargrave, Julie
Subject: FW: Lewis Rd. PRD

Dear Julie
FYI

John P.

From: Derrick Grieco <grieco26@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 9:01 AM

To: PB Info <info@pb.state.ny.us>

Subject: Lewis Rd. PRD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SCWA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Commission Members,

I’'m writing to express my full support for the Lewis Rd. Planned Residential Development and urge you to approve it.

Thank you,
Pattie Grieco

Get Qutlook for iOS



